
Jason R HadelPVIEDC To JoAnn BrillisourlPVIEDC@TCP 

10112/2007 09:20 AM cc 

bcc 

Subject Fw: General Plan Amendment A07-0007 Rezone Shinn 
Ranch 

JoAnn, 

Please include this email in the BOS packet for Dec. 

Thanks. 

Jason 

"MM" cmm@internet49.corn> 

1011 112007 04:52 PM To cplanning@co.el-dorado.ca.us> 

CC 

Subject General Plan Amendment A07-0007 Rezone Shinn Ranch 

For the record, 

At today's meeting I asked the cornmisioners specifically about a for sale sign on APN 
33 1-070-01. You ignored my letter entirely and "passed" the resolution to move the project on to 
the Board of Supervisors for rezoning. You were told during the meeting by the applicant that 
the property was already designated "open space" and would never be changed. Why then did 
you pass the resolution to rezone this property High Density Residential? I am sure you would 
never waste the tax payers money on rezoning when it was not necessary. 

Mardi Morris 

ATTACHMENT 4 


